
 

   

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

TO:         Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

 

FROM:  David Gill, Parks and Recreation Director 

RE:        Authorization to accept monetary donations in the amount of $20,817.63 

DATE:   April 21, 2015 

 

Recommendation  

It is recommended that City Council approve the acceptance and expenditure of the gifts to the City of Concord 

cited below for the purpose indicated: 

 

Donor Amount Purpose G/L Account 

Anonymous 
 

$434 July 4 Donation GRTRECMISC 2910 
July 4 

Anonymous 
 

$400 Adopt A Grave GRTRECMISC 2910 
Rec Skate House 

Anne Balch $100 Adopt A Grave GRTRECMISC 2910 
Adopt A Grave 

Sherman Williams $625 New Heights Community Center GRTRECMISC 2910 
Heights 

Bernard Colgan $100 In Memory of William Rice GRTRECMISC 2910 
Rec - Skate House 

James Selway $250 In Memory of William Rice GRTRECMISC 2910 
Rec - Skate House 

James and Donna 
Rice 

$500 In Memory of William Rice GRTRECMISC 2910 
Rec - Skate House 

Richard Auclaire $10 In Memory of William Rice GRTRECMISC 2910 
Rec - Skate House 

Black Ice Pond 
Hockey Association 

$7,000 Black Ice Pond Hockey GRTRECMISC 2910 
Black Ice 

Walker Lecture Fund $5,000 Summer Music Series GRTRECMISC2910 
Summer Music 

Coke Company $1,500 Summer Music Series GRTRECMISC2910 
Summer Music 

Edward Weir Abbott 
Fund of the New 
Hampshire 
Charitable 
Foundation 

$4,898.63 Summer Camps Scholarships for 
Boys 

GRTRECMISC2910 
Rec - Youth Scholarship 

 

CITY OF CONCORD 
 
 
 



 

Background 

 
1. The purpose of the gifts listed above is consistent with, and presents no conflict or obstacle to, the 

accomplishment of City Council goals, the Code of Ordinances, or the operating functions of the Parks and 

Recreation Department. 

2. A letter of thanks on behalf of the City Council and the citizens of the City of Concord have been sent to donors 

listed above. 

Discussion 

 
With these donations the City of Concord Parks and Recreation Department will be able to continue offering the Adopt A 

Grave Program, Summer Concerts, events and numerous camp scholarships.  


